Matthew Fardell

From: Paul Tebbitt |

Sent: 10 August 2017 15:17

To: Ripple Gupta

Subject: Melton Local Plan - focussed changes
Attachments: Melton DtC letter 10.8.17.docx
HiRipple,

Following our discussion this morning, we have considered the Focussed Changes to the Plan. We do not consider
these have any direct material impact on Blaby District Council.

Please find attached a letter to this effect.
Regards,

Paul



